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	REQUEST & OUR RESPONSE:  
Thank you for your response to my FOI request - reference: FOI-2324-SG14434
Further to your response I have another related question to my FOI request but happy to submit as a new FOI request if this is required? Please do let me know.
I note that both  Permanent and Bank Staff are required to be 100 % compliant in training if working in clinical roles, however Bank Staff have been informed that they are unable to book shifts unless 100 % compliant in this training meaning that potentially they will be without pay. 
Can I therefore ask a second question in regards what the consequences will be for permanent staff? will they be expected to go home without pay if not 100 % trained? 

OUR RESPONSE: No. The Mandatory and Role Essential Training Policy referred to in our previous response outlines the required action where permanent staff are non-compliant.  
I would suggest there is an inequity if this is not the case? I have attached the letter that was sent less than 6 months ago to inform Bank Staff of this, many staff on the Bank have been unable to book on the required training in this timescale due to personal commitments or there were not available spaces.
OUR RESPONSE: The Freedom of Information Act allows the public access to corporate information that is held by the organisation.  Therefore, requests for information such as the above may not necessarily be held in the exact format in which it is requested and the organisation is not required to produce something that it does not already hold in response to an FOI request.  



